
 P & C NOTICE 280618 

Wow, where did the year go? Semester 1 is already done and dusted. Thank you for everyone that supported 

the ORPS P&C – we wouldn’t be successful without the involvement of our great school community.  

 

 

RECENT 

Sushi Lunch – 15th June 

We hope your kids enjoyed the sushi as much as we liked the simplicity of this lunch.  We ended up ordering 

173 packs, and they were all delivered freshly made by 10.30am. By sticking on the actual order forms it was 

easy to divide them up between classes. We raised around $350. What a fantastic outcome! 

 

P&C Meeting – 15th June 

We had a great daytime meeting for the first time. With 15 members attending, it was totally worth it. So we 

will continue to hold the first meeting each term in week 3 on Wednesday night at 7pm and the second 

meeting in week 7 on Friday morning at 9am. Put it into your diaries.  

 

Awesome Kids Morning Tea – 15th June 

Thanks to the pirates organising and parents making food for the event. Kids feel so special being invited by 

their teachers for showing star behaviour and being rewarded with yummy food and being asked for their 

opinion about the school. 

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

Disco – 27th July 

The second disco for this year is coming up at the end of week 2 in term 3. We are going back to using the 

great DJ we had at the end of last year, so it will be better for the junior disco with the noise levels and games. 

The DJ plays lots of games and has funky prizes, and plays all the current songs that kids love. Please see 

here the link to sign up as parent helpers! Without your help we cannot successfully run this event. 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090c4fa4a72ca2fa7-disco4 

 

Interschool Cross Country Food Stall – 3rd August 

Our school is the host of the interschool cross country carnival on Friday 3rd August, though it is held on 

McDonald oval in Padbury. We are able to set up a food stall at the event and sell some goodies to the parent 

that come to watch their children. CALLING ALL BAKERS, we need your help – any goodies, sweet or savory! 

We hope to have lots of baked goods to sell on the day to raise some money outside our school.  

 

Collections for the ORPS Fete 24th November 

Keep the Fete Collections coming! We have lots of fun ideas, and will need more help later in the year. For 

now, we are still looking for the following:  

 glass jars (washed, preferably without label, any size)  

 unwanted gifts & prizes (anything that can be used for raffle prize baskets, unwanted Xmas gifts etc) 

 second hand books >second hand toys  

 second hand homewares  

 empty plastic plant pots (from buying seedlings) and any other nice plant pots we can use to sell 

seedlings 

 plants to sell (please keep them at home till closer to the time) 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090c4fa4a72ca2fa7-disco4


Anything (but the plants) can be dropped off in the P&C room. Thank you in advance! 

 

SECOND HAND SHOP – There is an array of second hand uniform for sale every week. We have quite a few 

Kindy tops for sale, and some blue t-shirts as well. There are plenty of skirts and short, dresses, jumpers, hats 

and even some library bags on offer. Prices are very reasonable. Only cash sales are possible at the moment. 

They are open Friday 8.30-9.00am. If you cannot get there that morning, please contact Kat to organise a 

day/time that suits. 

SCHOOL BANKING – from 8.15 to 9.00am. School Banking is a great way for children to learn about money 

and develop good savings habits. All deposited money earns tokens which can be redeem for exciting 

rewards. It is a great fundraising activity, with our school receiving 5% of each individual deposit made. 

LOST PROPERTY– Each Friday the ladies at the Lost Property Shop sort through lost items to help get them 

back to their rightful owners. Please label everything, to help make their job easier. Anything not named will 

be posted on the Facebook Page to claim.  

HAIR ACCESSORIES - We have a selection of clips and hair ties in school colours for sale on Friday 

mornings from 8.30am to 9am. The selection is on display in the window of Cabin 10 every day for you to have 

a look. They are $8 each, or 2 for $14 or 3 for $20. The non-slip headbands are $12 each or 2 for $20.  

CUPPA & CHAT - Enjoy a coffee for a gold donation while you wait for school banking, or if you just feel like 

a chat with some other parents.  

 

    
If you have any questions or would like to contact the P & C, please email us at:   

orps.pandc@oceanreefps.wa.edu.au 

Facebook: Ocean Reef Primary School P&C and Lost Property 


